
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 

If you have changed your contact details 

over the summer holidays, please can you 

make sure we have up to date details.  

Thank you 

8th September 2023 
Message from Mrs Crossley 

Welcome back! It’s been a fantastic first week back at Aberford. The 

children have all settled back into their year groups so well and our 

teachers have been so proud of the work that they are producing 

already! Amazing job class 2, class 3 and class 4! 
 

We are especially proud of our new nursery and reception children 

who have fitted in straight away! They have picked up our routines 

so quickly and walk down and back for their school dinner like they 

have been here forever! Well done class 1!  

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Dates this half term: 
Friday 29th September - Thursday 5th October Book Fair  

Tuesday 10th Wednesday 11th October 2023  Cycling proficiency Y6 

Wednesday 19th October 2023                                  Harvest Festival  

in Church 9.15am (TBC) 

Wednesday 25th October 2023                  Parents’ Evening 2:00 – 8:00pm 

Friday 27th October 2023     School closes to children 

 
  

Attendance this week 

Whole School 97.1% 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 92.2% 

Class 3 98.3 

Class 4 99.2% 
Our school attendance target is 97% 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca   

Lotherton   

Parlington   

Hazlewood   

 

Christian Values Award 

 
C1 Nursery Settling in well  

C1 Reception Having a super first week 

C2 Year 1 Amazing start to year 1  

C2 Year 2 Super attitude to year 2 

C3 Sophie Amazing first week 

C3 Sophia Amazing first week 

C4 Violet  Great start to Class 4 

C4 Lucas Fabulous work ethic 

 

Other News 

Diary dates sheet will be sent home with children today. Please note, 

some of the dates and times are to be confirmed.  Further trips may 

be booked throughout the year and we will inform you of these as 

soon as we can. 

 

This year, we will be sending home dojo messages if your child has 

received first aid in school rather than a slip of paper in their bag. 

We will still contact parents by phone if it is a serious injury or we 

think further medical help may be needed. 

 

We have been informed by Catering Leeds this week that the daily 

cost of school dinners will increase to £2.55 for year 3 – 6 and £2.17 

for our nursery children. Years R, 1 and 2 remain free. 

 

Please bear with us for school milk. Our supplier went out of 

business at the end of July and we are still trying to source a new 

supplier.  

 

 
 

 

Lunchtime Award 
 

Coming soon  

  
 

Our school attendance target is 97% 

 

 


